From: Tim Marshall [mailto:tmarshall@cbrr.com]
Sent: Thu 11/1/2007 8:55 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: Crossing funding

Kathy,

Columbia Basin Railroad withdraws its’ advance funding request for U-SE Road, Grant County, DOT
Number 396428D.

We will purchase the materials on credit and after installing will request funding at that time.
If there is anything else you need feel free to contact me.

Thank you,

Tim Marshall

General Manager
Columbia Basin Railroad
509-969-1746 cell



